
Fife Council – 11th March, 2021 

 

Liberal Democrat Amendment to the 2021-31 Capital Investment Plan 

Liberal Democrat proposal: 
 
The Liberal Democrat Group propose a significant increase in investment in Roads 
and Street Lighting of £7.022m in the first three years of the Capital Investment Plan, 
funded from the revenue surplus and recurring savings as detailed in our 
amendment to the General Revenue Budget. 
 
The revised Capital Investment Plan we propose is detailed at Appendix 2, and 
includes the investment being funded from the revenue budget. 
 
PROPOSER: Cllr Jonny Tepp 
SECONDER: Cllr Tim Brett 


